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 Raymark  Superfund Site OU5 Shore Road 
Public Meeting and Hearing

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency will hold an informational public meeting on August 
8, 2023, from 6:30-8:00 PM and a Public Hearing on September 6, 2023, from 6:30-8:00 PM 
regarding Operable Unit 5 (OU5 Shore Road) of the Raymark Superfund Site in Stratford, 
Connecticut.

The public meeting will be to update the community of EPA’s investigations at OU5-Shore 
Road and to answer any questions. Based on these completed investigations (referred to as a 
Remedial Investigation and Feasibility Study or “RI/FS”), EPA anticipates releasing its preferred 
cleanup alternative (documented in a “Proposed Plan”) before the start of the formal public 
comment period which will begin on August 9th and will close September 8th.

EPA will also hold a formal public hearing on September 6, 2023. EPA will accept written 
comments during the 30 days public comment period and will also accept verbal comments 
during the Public Hearing.   

The proposed plan, once released, will be available for the pubic to review on EPA's website.

     Meeting Times: 
Public Meeting  
Tuesday, August 8, 2023
6:30pm-8:00pm

Public Hearing: 
Wednesday, September 6, 2023 
6:30pm-8:00pm

In-Person Meeting Location:
Raymark Cleanup Headquarters

300 Ferry Boulevard 
Stratford, CT  06615

Virtual Microsoft Teams Meeting 
Information: 
The Teams meeting links can be found on 
EPA’s website at epa.gov/superfund/raymark

www.epa.gov/superfund/raymark




